
 
 
 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Preschool Offerings  
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 2025-2026 School Year 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ September 2nd to May 29th 
                                                                    Monday through Friday  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Ages 3-5 (flexible) 

 
 

Available Schedules  
We will be prioritizing full-time enrollments over part-time enrollments. We feel that our 
program does best and the kids do best when they are here full-time. Relationships become 
stronger, the curriculum is more cohesive, and the kids are more successful day-in and 
day-out during their time here. Full-time enrollment in considered Monday through Thursday 
OR Monday through Friday  

 
Drop-off is from 8:00 to 8:30 AM. Pick-up is from 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM. 

 
Full-time: Monday through Thursday with optional Friday add-on  

Part-time: 2 days/week (either Monday/Tuesday or Wednesday/Thursday) 
 

Monthly Rates 
Full-time: $890                        Full-time w/ Friday add-on: $1110                Part-time: $490 

We understand that the cost is a factor for many families, so if this is a factor for you, please look into early 
learning scholarships offered through the State of Minnesota and the Northland Foundation. Since we are a 3 
star rated Parent Aware program, up to $10,166 can be awarded annually to be put towards childcare at our 
program. To learn more, search Early Learning Scholarship or send us a message. If you don’t meet the income 
qualifications for the scholarship and the cost is still a limiting factor for you, please let us know and we can try 
to find another solution! 
 

Next Steps 
1.​ Head to our website (kindredpathsllc.com) and fill out the 25/26 Preschool Application. 
2.​ New families/children, please mark our open house on your calendar. We will be having an open house on 

Saturday, February 15th from 10 AM to 12 PM. All new families/children must attend or contact us to find 
another time to meet before we can consider your application.  

3.​ Applications will be due on February 18th. We will notify you by February 23rd if your application has 
been accepted. You will have one week from when we notify you to accept the offered spot and send in a 
non-refundable deposit of $150. This deposit will not count towards the first month’s tuition.  

 
Updates for 2025/2026 School Year:  
As our school continues to grow and evolve, we are excited about adding new teachers to our staff. We are 
confident that this will continue to increase the quality of our program while also allowing us to offer 
programming on a more consistent basis throughout the year. We have traditionally followed a school year 
calendar, taking breaks throughout the school year. Our hope for the upcoming school year is to offer 
programming during portions of the entirety of these breaks to help families find care during these times.  


